
From: gail campbell 

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 4:57 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Stop dredging on the Rogue 

 

Dear Ms. Reiley, 
I'm writing this to urge the legislature to stop dredging on the Rogue River.  As a 
citizen and fisher, I watch the numbers of fish decline year after year.  Silt that covers 
fish eggs plays a part in that.  We have a higher calling in this state to preserve the 
natural habitat for all time over allowing the selfish interests of those that would befoul 
the rivers for their own, short-term gain.  We owe it to the generations to come, ours 
and that of all the organisms our actions impact, to responsibly steward the water and 
the riparian habitats.  Dredging in water is antithetical to our state's best interests in 
the long term.  Please vote against allowing dredging in the Rogue River and basin on 
SB 838. 
 

Yours, truly, 
 

Gail R. Campbell 
460 West 27th Avenue 
Eugene, Oregon  97405 US 
1-541-683-4420 
gailrcampbell@hotmail.com 
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